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Subject: Proposition 65

Dear Customer:

Light Sources, Inc. is committed to providing quality lighting products that meet
regulatory, statutory and state compliances. Proposition 65, the California Safe Drinking
Water and Toxic Enforcement Act, provides a list of toxic chemicals in products that
could potentially affect consumers and the environment. As an organization, we
evaluate the chemicals listed in this act on a yearly basis, to ensure we comply with the
warning requirements.

Currently, our products do not require the Prop 65 warning label, as the products we
provide fall into the NSRLs category. If the warning requirements were to change in the
future, causing required changes to our product labeling, we will take appropriate
action.

In addition to this, our products have clear indication of an Hg symbol, to reflect the
product contains mercury, as well as the WEEE Directive (Waste Electrical and
Electronic Equipment Directive) symbol, identified with a crossed out wheelie bin, to
represent this equipment should not be disposed of in the normal waste stream.

Please contact us if you have additional questions.

Thank you,
OO VAN

Alyssa Malczynski
Quality Manager

amalczynski@light-sources.com
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